
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING RESPECT IN SPORT FOR 2021 – 2022 SEASON 

It is MANDATORY that all parents/guardians of players be certified in Respect in Sport – Parent (RIS) 
prior to players being allowed to participate in on-ice activity with Stettler Minor Hockey.   

The Respect in Sport Parents course takes approximately 1 – 1.5 hours to complete, and is offered 
through the Respect Group website.   

We are asking that all parents/guardians with an existing RIS certificate login to the Respect Group 
website to ensure that their certificate is valid.  Courses completed from 2018 onwards are considered 
valid – if your certificate is from 2017, please check with the Martyne at 
registrar@stettlerminorhockey.com.  Courses completed prior to 2016 are no longer valid.   

The process of adding a new player to an existing RIS certificate is also outlined below for parents with 
a new player in hockey this season who may have an older sibling for which a certificate exists.   

For new players without an existing RIS certificate, parents/guardians must create an account and add 
the player to their profile, then proceed to complete the Respect in Sport for Parents course.   

 

Verifying Validity of Existing RIS Certificate: 

Please login to the Respect Group website:  https://hockeyalbertaparent.respectgroupinc.com/ 

** If difficulties are encountered with login, please contact the Respect Group Helpdesk ** 
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From a desktop computer, a quick check to the upper right corner shows certificate number and 
expiration date  

 

If you are non-compliant, you will be directed to re-certify in the Respect in Sport for Parents course   

If you are signing in from a mobile device, you can select PROFILE from the drop-down menu and your 
certificate information will be displayed.  Please note that courses taken before 2018 are not valid, and 
parents must re-certify.  Courses taken in 2017 may still be valid – please reach out to Martyne at 
registrar@stettlerminorhockey.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Adding a New Player to an Existing RIS Certificate: 

From a desktop computer, please login as instructed above and check to see if certificate is valid in 
upper right corner, and continuing to PROFILE page 

 

 

From the Profile page, click on the Child Management tab and then on Add Child 

 

 



 

 

Input player information, ensuring that STETTLER is added as the minor hockey association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New player will now show in your Child Management tab 

 

 

New Players Without an Existing RIS Certificate:  

If you are brand new to the hockey world, please proceed to the Respect Group website from a desktop 
computer and create a new account:   https://hockeyalbertaparent.respectgroupinc.com/ 
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Parents will enter Account Information, and scroll a little further down the page to the Child 
Management section and ADD CHILD 

 

Please scroll down the list and ensure that you select STETTLER as the minor hockey association for the 
player 

 

 

 

 



Once the player has been added successfully, you will be directed to the course menu and can click on 
PROGRAM ACCESS to begin the program  

 


